Resume + of the Committee meeting in March 2024 (To keep you in touch until that welcome
Newsletter Editor takes us by surprise!)

Minutes in Miniature
Seasonal weather meant this meeting was totally video linked, with 10 members attending.

The Treasurer’s Report
Treasurer reported that the club’s finances are in a good position. Swelled, temporarily, by fees for
the upcoming Corinium Run.

Membership

Membership numbers continue to rise. Which is good news for event entries and event help

Also, the new online system is up and running well. It does include your membership ‘card’ to be
printed. If you have no printer or simply prefer the traditional card. Please contact me to post one

Business.
Nothing relevant received this time.

Corinium Run
The Corinium Run committee report that it is about fully booked. Plans for the run are taking shape
and bookings made. Sunday 14+ April the date.

Corinium Stages
The three clubs, are continue to work together to find a replacement venue/event for Down Ampney

Summer Series

FOUR evening rounds of the next Series are booked, across the four lightest months, with plans for a
Taster Event beforehand and a weekend daytime Pasture Blaster at the end of the Series. SEE
Website for all Dates and F’book, prior to each event for reminders and details.

Altogether these will take a commitment of time and all during those summer months full of holiday
plans and other summer events. We cannot expect any one person to step up to work on every one
of these.

Each of these 6 events will need a certain amount of Help. Please contact Martin beforehand if you
can come along on some/any of these dates to lend a hand. It is a very relaxed and sociable for
both entrants and marshals etc

12 car Series

The February event, route by Martin S was enjoyed by six crews. Thanks to Martin for organising and
members for assisting on the evening.

Since this meeting, the March event has also taken place. Many thanks to Graham D for giving time
to devise the evenings route and officiating on the evening, Also, those who travelled to
Colesbourne to help with Marshaling. Sadly only 2 cars were entered They both enjoyed another
cracking run.

Social

Various social events are planned for the year. These are held on the 1<t Tuesday of the alternate
months to the committee meetings.

As weather improves more outdoor events are in the pipeline.

Watch Facebook/website for more details as the season progresses

AOB

The Club will review sustainability requirements as requested by MsUK.

The ‘Derby Dales’ tour is booked for 14+ to 16t June 2024. It is a social weekend for Club Members.
Huge thanks to Martin for arranging these work-intensive outings - which include an excellent
‘classic run’.

Doreen Richards — Member Sec.



